
SELECTMEN’S MEETING – February 7, 2011 
 
Present:    John J. Strasser, Margo Connors, Richard Bielefield 
                 Jennifer Gaudette 
       
Guests:     Chief Wentworth 
 
Correspondence was read and acted upon.  
 
2011 Budget Hearing will be held on February 7, 2011 at 6:30 PM at the Crapo Building. 
 
The Selectmen will not meet on February 21, 2011. 
 
The Selectmen worked on budget preparation prior to the hearing. 
 
The Town Engineer has given a figure of $7,500 bond/escrow for the Brown Road. 
 
The Selectmen signed the MS-5 Annual Town Financial Report and it will be sent to the 
Department of Revenue Administration. 
 
The Selectmen approved the submission of a report from Representative Gionet for the 
Town Report. 
 
The Selectmen discussed with Chief Wentworth the logistics of removing the sidewalk 
on Sunset Hill Road and how to make it look esthetically correct for all involved. The 
board will meet with property owners in the spring prior to the removal. 
 

MR. STRASSER made a motion to accept the minutes of January 31, 2011, seconded by 
MR. BIELEFIELD.  The motion was approved unanimously. 
 
MR. BIELEFIELD made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:30PM, seconded by MS. 
CONNORS. Motion passed. The next regular scheduled meeting will be on Monday, 
February 14, 2011 at the Carolina Crapo Building at 6:00PM. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Jennifer P. Gaudette  
Administrative Assistant 
 
 
 
 
 


